
ELK RAPIDS TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

SITE PLAN REVIEW HEARING 

February 9, 2021 

The Elk Rapids Township Planning Commission will conduct a Site Plan Review 

Hearing on Tuesday February 9, 2021 at 6:30 PM at the Government Center, 

315 Bridge Street, Elk Rapids, Michigan. 

Under consideration is a request for a Site Plan Review Hearing from Kevin & Tina 

Patnode, 11579 Arrowhead Drive, Williamsburg, MI 49690, Tax ID# 05-06-033-028-20. 

They are requesting a Site Plan approval for R-1 Zoned Shoreline improvement work 

within the 25 ft Protection Zone at the same address.  The work includes grinding six (6) 

existing stumps to ground level with their roots structure left intact.  

The application can be viewed at the Township Office during working hours.  Public 

comments in support or objection to, a request will be heard at the meeting, or may be 

made in writing addressed to the Planning Commission, P.O. Box 365, Elk Rapids, 

Michigan 49629. 
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